
From: Rubin, Eugene@ARB
To: charles lozier
Subject: RE: Hex chrome
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 3:52:00 PM

Hello Charles,

Thank you for your comment.  Please note that under the California Public Records Act (Gov. Code, § 6250 et seq.)
and the California Administrative Procedure Act (Gov Code §11347.3(b)(6)), your email, written comments,
attachments, and associated contact information (e.g., your address, phone, email, etc.) submitted to CARB in
connection to a rulemaking must be compiled for this rulemaking file and will become part of the public record and
may be subject to disclosure to the public upon request. 

To be considered by the Board and addressed in the Final Statement of Reasons, you must submit your comment to
the electronic docket for this rulemaking no later than the due date identified in the most recent 45- or 15-day
Notice, available on CARB’s rulemaking webpage.

CARB’s Rulemaking Webpage:  https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/rulemaking-activity

Electronic Docket: https://www.arb.ca.gov/lispub/comm/bclist.php

Best Regards,

Eugene Rubin (he/him)
(916) 287-8214

-----Original Message-----
From: charles lozier <cclklozier1@att.net>
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 1:36 PM
To: Rubin, Eugene@ARB <Eugene.Rubin@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Hex chrome

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear mr Rubin I am writing to you about the proposed ban on chrome plating. I hope you would reconsider this ban
as it would affect my restoration business along with a lot of other small businesses that rely on different kinds of
plating for their products. Thank you Charles Lozier.

Sent from my iPhone
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